
Paragraph for Board Memo: 

 

 

Kerry Lester of the Daily Herald requested the following records: “A detailed description of any 

policies or guidelines in place by your school concerning youth protection and sexual abuse in 

extracurricular activities, and any rules in place preventing one on one contact between coaches 

and students.” 

 

This FOIA was received May 5, 2016, and responded to on May 11, 2016.  It took two District 

employees a total of 35 minutes ($45.34) to respond to this FOIA.  


